February 4th, 2021

North Dakota Legislators

HB: 1323

Dear Legislators,

I am writing to you in support of HB1323. We should not have a need to Mandate mask wearing, therefore I am against doing so. We have freedoms in our country and our state that should allow people to make their own decisions. I do not agree with mask shaming. If I am healthy, I should have a choice to wear one or not wear one. I am taking a risk either way. There is no definitive proof that the masks work. They have become a key impediment to returning to a more normal.

I ask that you pass HB1323. Vote YES!

Let ND people decide to mask or not to mask. It is a decision each individual should freely decide.

Thank you for your time and consideration on this matter.

Sincerely,

Face 5 Os d

Karen S Ebsch 411 4th St. SE

Stanley, ND 58784